June 27, 2000

The Ellettsville, Indiana Plan Commission met in a work session at 7:00 p.m., Thursday, June 27, 2000 at the Ellettsville Branch of the Monroe County Public Library. Members present were Kevin Farris, President; David Sorokoty, Vice President; David Drake, Secretary; Sandra Hash, and Geraldine McIntyre. Mr. Farris called the meeting to order.

COMMENTS:

Town Planner Bill Land presented the Plan Commission and the public with the current draft of the East Ellettsville Area Plan. The meeting was opened up for comments and questions from the public. There were 6 members of the public in attendance.

The Plan Commission is tentatively scheduled to have an official Public Hearing on the proposed plan on Tuesday, July 11, 2000 at 7:00PM at the Town Hall.

| Kevin Farris, President |
|--------------------------------|
| David Sorokoty, Vice President |
| Terry Baker |
| Frank Buczolich |
| Sandra Hash |
| Geraldine McIntyre |
| David Drake Secretary |